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8lug - Mike Strong
Posted by OldInjun - 2019/11/28 12:56
_____________________________________

Okay, so the Member-of-the-Month thing hasn't garnered much attention, but, appropriately on this
Thanksgiving Day, I want to highlight the contributions of Mike "8lug" Strong.  
Mike was one of the first to join the Registry, only 4 months after it went live online in 2010. Its always a
pleasure to share his company at the annual POCI Convention and the Tri-Power Nat's in Norwalk. 
Mike is also a charter member of the POCI 2+2 Chapter. I can always count on his help setting up
chapter displays and meeting rooms. Mike is a "go-to" guy for all occasions! 
Not surprisingly, Mike is now the first contributor to the fundraising call I made to rebuild the 2+2 Registry
website. His generosity is really appreciated and deserves every members thanks.  
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Thanks for All You Do, Mike!
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